
 
Here we are, little older 

but still full of strength to serve. 

 
Family without Jason, he is in Laredo 

ready to graduate this month. 
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Dear Friends in Christ, 

 
May God continue to bless and protect 

everybody in your home and church. Amen. 
 
At the end of another year we can celebrate 
God's faithfulness, yes He Is!! 

Even if all around there is tragedy and a strong 
spirit of discouragement is trying to fall on His 
own people too. Please do not let it happen. 
 
The prophet Jeremy was living in a  like today 
similar situation,  he was ready to give up (Book 

of Jeremiah chapter 20) , especially after  God 
told him: "Then said the Lord unto me, though 
Moses and Samuel stood before Me, yet my 
mind could not be toward this people: cast them 
out of my sight, and let them go forth". (Jer. 
15:1). 

 

Do not give up my dear brother. May God 
refresh our love and faith. 
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The year 2009 is almost 
gone and 2010 is almost 
here.  Time is going very 

fast.  Unfortunately, very 
few Christians 
understand the urgency 
to do something that will 
last for all eternity.   
 

The majority are focused 
on hoping that this world 
will become better.  Be 
assured, it will not 
happen.  Even the world 
leaders do not know 
what to do.  But God 

knows.  Yes, He knows 
what to do, and exactly 

His will, will be done. 
That should give us 
peace of mind, not panic. 
 

We are blessed, also this 
ending 2009 has been a 
year of service and hard 
work for God's glory, 
which we consider a 

great honor, privilege 
and responsibility. 

 
Through your concerned 
prayers and support you 
have been part of this 
work and we thank you 
so much.  Also, receive 

the gratitude of all of 

those who have been 
blessed through your 
generosity.  We continue 

to count on you for 2010.  
And you, please, count 
on us to preach the 
Gospel.  Our prayer is 
still:  Here I am Lord, 
send me. 

 
Have the most blessed 
Christmas, and a 
prosperous new year in 
every way. How?  By 
keeping your eyes on 
HIM.  He knows how to 

take care of all of us.  
Amen.  

Thank you, Friends. 
Be blessed, 
Renato & Wendy. 
 
 

 

  
 

P.S. 

We thank God so much to allow 

our son Jason to graduate in 
Business Administration at 

Texas A & M International 

University in Laredo, TX . 

Our payer for all our children is 

that they will always put God 

first in all things, they know.        

 
Jason, 

thank God he made it! 

Renato Gaglione 

P.O. Box 221617 

El Paso, TX 79913 

915.581.5975 

915.637.2519 (cell) 

 


